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From: "Betty Daugherty" <bdaugherty@msbar.org>
To: cGrandGulfEIS~nrc.gov>
Date: Fri, Feb 13, 2004 4:43 PM
Subject: Proposed new Nuclear Plant

Dear Sirs:

I am opposed to the proposed plant for many reasons the most important is
environmental. We have not come up with solutions to dispose of the waste
safely. I am also concerned for security reasons since the infra structure
in Claiborne County is under funded and not developed. I have other reasons
that I am against the plant too numerous to relate here. Suffice to say I
an opposed.

Sincerely,
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Betty Daugherty
1612 Lockwood Ave
Jackson, MS 39211
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